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Memorandum  

 

TO:   File, Mitchell Pit #2, M-1990-131 

 

FROM:  Jared Ebert, DRMS  

 

DATE:   June 20, 2019 

 

On June 20, 2019 Mr. Rick Mitchell the operator of the Mitchell Pit #2, M-1990-131 provided DRMS with a copy of 

an easement map that shows the location of a storm drain that will be constructed.  Part of this drain will enter and 

exit the southern boundary of the Mitchell Pit #2 permit area.  According to Mr. Mitchell, after the construction of the 

storm drain, the southern slopes within the permit boundary will be rebuilt and reclaimed to conform to the current 

approved reclamation plan.  

 

Attached is the map provided by Mr. Mitchell.  
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